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Casey Toomay

From: bschulteis@sunflower.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 11:49 AM
To: mdever@sunflower.com; mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; 

voteyourselfafarmer@gmail.com; riordan346@gmail.com; schummfoods@gmail.com
Cc: City Hall email; Bobbie Walthall
Subject: commission pay

Dear Commissioners. 
  
While I don't think anyone runs for Commissioner for the pay.  I think there should be adequate compensation 
to cover time and out of pocket. 
Your current pay comes to less than $5/hour. 
  
I think somewhere in the $20,000 to $30,000 plus out of pocket expenses would be appropriate. 
Healthcare should be paid by the individual commissioner. 
  
Good Luck, 
  
Bill 
 
 
  


